Sent: 23 January 2020 17:52

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Cc:

Subject: RE: [DPCAAC-notify] DPCAAC applications to 22/12/19
Attachments: 7 DPR 2019/4917/P have been received by the council.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi,

See below and the attached DPCAAC comments. | have checked the site and | cannot access either of the posted
comments. DPCAAC comments have not been loaded either. The lack of a PIN number did not help.

Best regards

Nick Bradfield for DPCAAC

From: Rae Fether

Sent: 23 January 2020 11:20

To: Nicholas Bradfield

Subject: Re: [DPCAAC-notify] DPCAAC applications to 22/12/19

Hi Nick
> 7 Dartmouth Park Road London NW5 1SU - 2019/4917/P closing 19/01/2Q
> "object on the grounds that DPCAAC resist all basement developments

> notwithstanding the 45 page basement impact assessment. Also the
> proposed outbuilding may constitute overdevelopment.”

| was looking at 7 Dartmouth Park Road on Camden’s website and the DPCAAC objection {which | totally agreed
with) is not shown.

Could you find out what happened. Even though past closing date it would be worth chasing up as could form a
precedent for future basement developments.

Best wishes
Rae



